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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:26 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: NO to Washington Place Proposal

�
�
From: Peter Luiso [mailto:peter.luiso@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 3:09 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: NO to Washington Place Proposal 

Hi Mr. Olson, 

Would you kindly share my vote AGAINST the proposed Washington Place expansion? 

I don't see the benefit to Newton, and this is not the direction we should be pursuing for our master plan. 

Sincerely,
Pete Luiso 
38 Vine St. 
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